
Bridge Family Health 
Drs. Heather Khey Beldman, Andrei Garcia-Popov & Nathaniel Hart 

Offices in Deseronto and Napanee 
Phone: 613-354-8238 

Fax: 613-354-8239

Dear Town of Deseronto, 

We are very eager to be opening a second site for our practice at our Deseronto 
office, effective June 15th, 2020.  The situation with COVID-19 has caused many changes 
within the community and surrounding areas.  While we are very fortunate to be in an 
area with great  community leaders  and frontline workers  who continually  work to have 
flattened the curve, this has not prevented the impact COVID-19 has had with the planning 
for our office in Deseronto, causing the unexpected delay of our official opening.  We had 
initially  hoped to open our doors to the community in March,  however,  at  the peak of 
COVID-19, this certainly was not possible.  

We have been and continue to be available to our patients in the community virtually 
and by phone.  In person, we are excited to start seeing essential visits in the Deseronto 
community starting June 15th.  We are excited to be a part of the community, working 
alongside our allied health and community team members. 

As always, we are so grateful for the ongoing support, patience, and understanding of 
our community partners and the people in Deseronto and immediate region. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Khey Beldman, Dr. Hart, and Dr. Garcia Popov
Bridge Family Health


